FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S DESK
April 8, 2022
“Love life and it will love you back.”  Madeline

Our students went skipping out the door to waiting families (and staff was no exception) to a
well-earned Spring Break. The shift in routine — whether or not you are traveling — allows some
time for rest and rejuvenation. Whatever you have planned — enjoy!

IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING VOLUNTEERING
As we return to volunteer opportunities in school, including field trips, please be aware that
requirements for background clearance and fingerprints remain in effect. If you are
volunteering to drive on a field trip, you also must present proof of valid driver’s license and
insurance with liability coverage. Reporting of vaccine status is no longer a requirement. If you
require additional information, please reach out and/or watch our PTO blasts on Sunday night
about potential upcoming fingerprinting sessions.

YOUR HELP IS NEEDED on APRIL 29th
Our Executive PTO Board meeting this week reflected a significant need for volunteers for our
only FUNdraising event of the year. PLEASE consider donating an hour of your time to
support an event that allows significant enhancement to your child’s educational experience
here at Franklin. It is a wonderful opportunity to meet new families, share in your child’s
experience and demonstrate to our young children the importance of volunteering. It is said
that if you develop a volunteer spirit by Age 11 — you will volunteer for life!

WATCH FOR AN INVITATION FOR PARENT INPUT
When we return from break, we will be sending out an invitation to families to provide input
into their child’s class placement for the 2022-2023 school year. We do not accept requests for a
specific teacher; however, we will consider requests if you feel a teacher would not be an
appropriate match for your child. More details will follow.
...and remember, grade level teaching assignments will change.

SMILE....BNL will be returning to take group, class photo’s on April 21%. We are excited to
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have this traditional photograph return to your child’s memory book. There are no individual
photo opportunities available during this session.

...and now off we go to ENJOY!
Stay safe and be well....



